penDUX HIG 900 Test 13

Total: /100

Main Words

1. rely to trust or depend on someone or something.

2. revise to correct or edit so as to improve.

3. effectively in a way that produces a successful result.

4. extremely very; to an extreme degree.

5. latest most recent.

6. upload to send information from a smaller computer to a larger computer or

computer network.

7. share to divide and give out.

8. ingredients one of the parts of a mixture.

9. precious of great worth or value.

10. consequence` that which follows; result.

The script must be played at least three times.

Do you often surf the Internet? I surf the internet for two hours a day. But my
other friends surf the internet for more than three hours a day.

(Listen Carefully:		

There are newspapers, books, pictures and music on the internet. We find information for our homework. I used the internet for my science homework last Thursday, since we were told to find facts about atoms.

(Listen Carefully:
I used the website where students can go and study and revise the things we learnt in the lesson and take quizzes about them.
I found it very useful and was even able to increase my grades effectively for history. Internet is becoming more important in our life.
(Listen Carefully:
Many people also use it to find out the weather forecasts. I checked the weather for Monday and I saw that it is going to rain so I will have to carry an umbrella to my school. Also for the people who cannot access the TV they can check the news on the internet. Last Tuesday I used the internet to check the breaking news that was on at seven o'clock. My older sister likes using the internet to listen to the latest music. My older brother likes using the internet to upload his pictures on the facebook to share with his friends. My mom usually uses the internet to check the menu for our dinner and check the ingredients she needs to prepare it.
As a consequence they didn't do very well in their mid-term exams. (Listen Carefully:

$penDUX^{\circ}$



Listen again and answer the questions below.

- 1. How many hours do I surf the internet per day?
- A. Ten hours
- B. Five hours
- C. Two hours
- D. Thirty minutes
- 2. When did I surf the internet to do my science homework?
- A. Last Monday
- B. Last Tuesday
- C. Last Friday
- D. Last Thursday
- 3. What was the science homework topic on?
- A. Magnets
- B. Atoms
- C. Plants
- D. Planets
- 4. Which subject did I increase my grade on from using the internet??
- A. Music
- B. English
- C. Mathematics
- D. History
- 5. How many times do I check the email?
- A. Every five minutes
- B. Every ten minutes
- C. Every twenty minutes
- D. Every three hours
- 6. On which day will it rain according to the weather forecast?
- A. On Monday
- B. On Tuesday
- C. On Friday
- D. On Saturday
- 7. Last Tuesday I used the internet to check the breaking news that was on at seven o'clock.
- A. True
- B. False
- 8. Who likes using the internet to upload his pictures?
- A. My father
- B. My aunt
- C. My younger sister
- D. My older brother
- 9. My mom usually uses the internet to check the menu for our dinner.
- A. True
- B. False
- 10. Why didn't some of my friends do so well in their mid-terms exams?
- A. Because they were exercising too much
- B. Because they were studying too much
- C. Because they were watching too much
- D. Because they were playing games



Listening Exercise 2 Listen to the story, then fill in the blanks.

Listening Exercise 1 Many scientists ()() (() at the painti	ngs themselves.				
Listening Exercise 2. They analyzed the dyes, colors.	paints, or ot	her ma	terials ()()()			
Listening Exercise 3 If the artists used charcoal, scientists () () () to date them using the radiocarbon method (things that contain carbon can be dated by measuring how much the carbon has changed.									
Listening Exercise 4 But they found that these	pictures ()()() dated in the	nis way.			
Listening Exercise 5 The scientists (questions.)()() their eyes to f	and the answers	to their			
Listening Exercise 6 () (), below the pictures, they found flint and bone fragments used to carve the pictures and pigments used to create colors.									
Listening Exercise 7 Like fossils, the materials	s ()()	() th	ne layers of the g	round.			
Listening Exercise 8 After () () of study, the scientists finally understood what the boys had found.									
Listening Exercise 9 The pictures on the wall lived about 17,000 years	•)()() by	Stone Age peopl	le who			
Listening Exercise 10 In other nearby caves, scientists found small and () ().									